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Cheryl Boscia BSN, RN 

St. Rocco School Nurse 

April Nurse’s Corner  

 

HEALTH NEWS 

SCOLIOSIS SCREENINGS for Grades 6-8 will take place on 

Friday, April 26th. Keep an eye out for the scoliosis form that 

will be sent home next week with your child in the Thursday 

Packet. They ONLY need to be returned if you DO NOT want 

your child screened. If your child has had a physical exam in 

the past year and a scoliosis screening was conducted, they 

will not be screened.  

FRIENDLY REMINDER: If your child is going to be absent for any 

reason you MUST first call or email the School Office to report 

the absence. This is a Rhode State law requirement. If your 

child is not feeling well, please keep them home and call or 

email the School Office to report them absent. 

 

REPORTING CONTAGIOUS ILLNESSES: If your child is diagnosed 

with any contagious illness (e.g. COVID-19, Flu, RSV, Strep 

Throat, Conjunctivitis, Fifth Disease, or Hand, Foot, and 

Mouth) please report the illness to the school nurse. Students 

who are absent 3 or more consecutive days due to illness 

must have a doctor’s note before returning to school.  

Doctor’s notes can be emailed to the school nurse, brought 

in with your child, or faxed by your doctor. 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  

Kind regards, 

Nurse Cheryl 

 

Contact the Nurse 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Email: 

cboscia@stroccoschool.org 

School Number: 401-944-2993 

Fax: 401-944-3019 

 

 

St. Rocco School is committed to 
the health, safety, and well-being 
of our school community. All of 
us working together with God’s 
help and guidance will keep us 

going strong. 

 

 
 


